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Good morning, UNAN! Today is Friday, December 14th, 2018. 
 

 Do you know about the English board? It is located right outside of the 

teachers’ room. The English board has many ways to have fun with learning and 

practicing English. For example, there is the “Song of the Week.” Every week I 

recommend a song that I like. There are flyers that have the song title, artist name, 

album artwork and the lyrics on the back. Please feel free to take one. The flyers 

also have a QR code, which is a link to the music video, so that you can listen to the 

song yourself. Listening to music is a great way to practice English and learn more 

about different cultures. 

 There are also two riddles on the English board. These riddles are sometimes 

funny, like a joke, or sometimes tricky, like a puzzle. You have a chance to see one 

hint before you check the answer. Sometimes it’s hard to understand jokes in other 

languages, so if you have any questions, you can always ask me. Next to the riddles, 

there are some tongue twisters as well. Tongue twisters are sentences that are 

difficult to say because they use the same sounds a lot. The tongue twister 

challenge is a fun way to practice pronunciation. If you can say one of the tongue 

twisters three times in a row, I will give you a prize! So practice saying tongue 

twisters with your friends, and come show me. I’m looking forward to hearing you 

try! 

 Every month, I also change the theme of the English board. Since it is 

December, this month’s theme is Christmas. There is a giant Christmas tree on the 

board, where everybody can write down one wish they have, teachers and students 

alike. If you have time, please go look at the English board and put your Christmas 

wishes on the Christmas tree. 

 I want the English board to be a place for students to interact with English, and 

learn while having fun. Therefore, I need your help. Please keep checking the 

English board for updates. And if you have any suggestions, please let me know. 
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